
INVITATION FOR QUESTIONS ON THE FY2016 RENEWABLE ELECTRIC STORAGE 

INCENTIVE PROGRAM 

 
As noted in an announcement distributed to this listserv earlier this month, the New Jersey 
Board of Public Utilities has approved an FY2016 Renewable Electric Storage Incentive 
Program that will begin accepting applications on March 1, 2016.  A summary of the program’s 
key elements is posted on the NJCEP website at http://www.njcleanenergy.com/storage. 
 
Board Staff is currently preparing a Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) document regarding the 
program that will be publicly shared with the renewable electric storage community.  Board staff 
invites stakeholders to submit their questions for inclusion in this FAQ document. Questions 
should be submitted via email to storage@njcleanenergy.com by 5:00 pm on Friday, February 
5. The FAQ document will be posted shortly thereafter on the NJCEP website page noted 
above. This invitation is for questions only; suggestions for changes in the program cannot be 
accommodated at this time. 
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